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SUMMER REGISTRATION DATE DELAYED 

March 20, 2020 The safety of THPRD guests, staff and community is our top 

priority and the district is taking appropriate action to limit the spread of 

coronavirus (COVID-19). Due to this, the registration for Tualatin Hills Park & 

Recreation District’s summer camps, programs, classes and activities has been 

delayed.  

 

• Summer registration date will be rescheduled: Summer registration previously 

scheduled for in-district patrons for April 18, will be rescheduled.  We do not have a 

new date to share yet.  As the COVID-19 outbreak is a public health priority, we 

will wait to reschedule summer registration to a future date, when we have better 

information about the duration of the pandemic and its effect on facility closures. 

 

• Summer programs and camps may change from the printed guide.  Staff are 

closely monitoring the school schedule and will adjust our summer camp offerings 

based on how school schedules are impacted by the closures.  The best resource for 

updates will be the district’s web site. 

 
• Activities Guides have been mailed. The district plans for the summer months in 

advance and unfortunately the printing and mailing of the summer guides were in 
motion before the COVID-19 closure responses were beginning. We apologize for any 

confusion this may cause. 
 

• Centro de Bienvenida will continue: The district will continue its in-person 

registration assistance/welcome center when the date is rescheduled.  
 

 
Responding to this pandemic, with attention to how it impacts our community moving 
forward, has become the focus of our organization at this time. Please understand, this is 

an evolving situation and THPRD is committed to serving the public and following the 
advice and guidance of our Governor, the Oregon Health Authority, Washington County 

Public Health Department, and the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. Our 
goal is to return to normal operations as quickly as we safely can. 
 

The best source of information about closures, cancellations, and postponements, will be 
our website. Please visit: http://www.thprd.org/district-information/coronavirus-update. 
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